
District Safety Committee

January 23, 2007

Present:
Sharon Berg, Patti Conens, Marsha Kelly, Naomi Kitajima, Frank Nunez, Eric Rosenthal, John Vandercook, Mona Voss

Absent:
Ron Levin, Mary Sullivan

Guest:
Matt Rapczynski
Convened:
3:00pm

Matt Rapczynski gave a presentation on the current on-line training, noting that he is working on a number of other training modules.  Cart training, which is required of everyone driving any of the small carts, was reviewed as was Bloodborne Pathogens.  Both of these trainings are up and running and the HazMat module is in final development.  The website for District training is http://training.fhda.edu.  

Anyone interested in having a training module developed by Matt should contact Kim Chief Elk in District Human Resources.

MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheet) were discussed.  It was explained that each department is responsible for keeping sheets that apply to its department’s needs. MSDS should be updated periodically. 

An update to the District’s preparation for the expected pandemic flu was requested.  The District falls under the responsibility of the county public health department and is required to follow its guidelines.  At this point, we are waiting to hear from the county regarding our role in a potential pandemic.
Adjourned: 
4:00pm
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